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A Fun Trip to Noah's Ark
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55 Service Users from our Tsuen Wan, Kwai Tsing and Sham Shui Po service
units, enjoyed a memorable trip to Noah's Ark, accompanied by 100
volunteers from Estée Lauder, including Mr. Fabrice Weber, President, Estée
Lauder Asia Pacific Limited on 21 June 2013.

The group was divided into smaller teams, and toured around Ark
Garden, Ark Expo and its special exhibitions by professional guides.
They then continued on to a lunch buffet at the restaurant. Throughout
the event, each service user was under the care of two or three
volunteers. Together our group enjoyed screenings of two 3D movies
that really shocked service users. During the visit to the interactive areas,
volunteers also played various games with service users. There was lots
of chatter and laughter. Some of them managed to overcome the speech
barrier and use body language to communicate amongst themselves, truly
appreciating each other’s company. The volunteers were very considerate
during the buffet lunch, frequently accompanying service users to choose
their food, demonstrating meticulous care for them throughout the entire
trip. The trip was concluded by the presentation of handmade gifts as
souvenirs to them from service users, as tokens of gratitude.

The cost of this trip was fully sponsored by Estée Lauder. Our Society would
like to express its gratitude for their care and support to persons with
disabilities and promotion of social inclusion.




